
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
28 July 2021 
Start of work notification 
Additional tennis court 
Mallabula Sports Complex 
 
 
 
Dear resident/business owner 
 
Important information: additional tennis court  
 
The installation of a new tennis court at Mallabula Sports Complex will begin in August 
2021. 
 
The location of the new court is shown over the page. 
 
The project includes setting up the site for the works which includes installing temporary 
construction fence and securing the site. The primary construction part of the works will 
include earthworks and Asphalting. After the Asphalting is allowed to cure finishing works 
will occur and these will include new fencing and lighting.  
 
Initial site set up is expected next week with construction works beginning from 9 August 
2021 until October 2021.  
 
The hours of works are 7am to 5pm Monday to Friday and 7am to 1pm on Saturday. 
 
It is expected that noise and dust from the construction works will be minimal however if 
you are experiencing impacts from the construction please contact our Customer 
Relations team on 4988 0255. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

Jason Lantry 
 
Jason Lantry 
Project Manager 
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